MELVINDALE HOUSING COMMISSION BOARD
MEETING CHANGES

At the February 26, 2024 monthly Board meeting,
Commissioners voted unanimously to cancel the March
18, 2024 meeting.

A unanimously supported motion also rescheduled the
April meeting for Thursday, April 18, 2024 at 3:00 p.m.
in the Community Room of Coogan Terrace — 3501
Oakwood Blvd., Melvindale, MI 48122.

Respectfully Submitted,

(s (Necf/
Cynthia C Telfer,

Executive Director
Posted: March 1, 2024



